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Please support SB 1576 immunity for recreational purposes so that all Oregonians 

and tourists can continue to enjoy our beautiful outdoors. There are inherent risks in 

recreational activities and each person should judge this for themselves and take 

responsibility if they get hurt, not blame a state, county or city agencies for 

negligence.  


